Oregon-Mexico Standards Alignment Completed
As a part of the Oregon-Mexico Education Partnership*, the Oregon Department of Education, with the support and assistance of the Secretariat of Public Education of Mexico and the Mexican Consulate in Portland, Oregon, has completed an alignment of the State of Oregon Instructional Standards and the National Instructional Standards for Mexico in the areas of Math, Science and English Language Arts**.  

The standards alignment project reflects the spirit of the strategic partnership between Oregon and Mexico through a mutually beneficial cooperation between both governments in the best interest of the students of Oregon.  This first step in the more comprehensive standards and materials alignment project will serve as a “match-gap analysis” to assist administrators and teachers in identifying the common instructional areas covered by Mexican standards and the instructional materials in Spanish used in many Oregon classrooms. 

The next phase of the alignment process will be focused on merging previous materials alignment information with the alignment document.  These alignments include INEA (Instituto Nacional para la Educación de los Adultos) and CONALITEG (Comisión Nacional de Libros de Texto Gratuitos) materials and are the result of a project overseen by Willamette Education Service District.   With the continued support and assistance of representatives from the Mexican educational system, ODE will also begin an alignment of the more current instructional materials, most of which are available online to Oregon teachers.  Once the alignment document is complete, it will be useful as districts make determinations about awarding credit for coursework completed or proficiency achieved by students using the materials provided by the Mexican Public Education System.

Many of the materials mentioned above are available at little or no cost for use in Oregon schools to supplement instruction for students learning English.  These materials have been developed by the Secretariat of Public Education of Mexico and its associate agencies through Mexican Federal Funds. They have been shown to support the academic achievement of Hispanic students and facilitate the acquisition of skills as they learn English as a second Language.
For information about accessing classroom materials, please contact Ursula Rojas, Instituto de los Mexicanos en el Exterior (IME), at the Mexican Consulate in Portland: portland@sre.gob.mx, Mayte Moreno, Oregon Migrant Education Service Center (OMESC): Mayte.Moreno@wesd.org, or Ignacio Robles, Willamette Education Service District (WESD): Irrobles@hotmail.com.
*OMEP – Originally signed on October 4th, 2004, and renewed on July 21, 2008, this agreement supports continued collaboration for educational improvement between Oregon and Mexico.   The Secretariat of Public Education of Mexico, the Oregon Department of Education, and Willamette Education Service District are partners in the OMEP agreement. 

**The Oregon-Mexico Standards Alignment documents and the initial materials alignment may be accessed at: http://www.ode.state.or.us/search/page/?=2300. 
